
JFK’s Interact Club recently partnered with
Sacramento Blue Star Moms to send packages

with notes of encouragement to service members
in the military who are far from home this holiday
season. Kudos to all those involved in making this

wonderful gesture happen.
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As Thanksgiving approaches, we would like to extend our sincere gratitude

to the families, students, and staff who make our school a place of inspiration, 

growth, and success. On behalf of John F. Kennedy High School, we wish you a joyous and peaceful

holiday season, and a restful Fall Break. Schools will remain closed from November 25-29.  

Happy Thanksgiving! 

We congratulate our JFK CA Forestry Challenge
Teams on an amazing learning experience. These
foresters spent four days demonstrating mastery
of forestry skills and gained an understanding of
ecological restoration and fire resiliency at Wells

Preserve in the El Dorado National Forest.

FORESTRY CHALLENGE

upcoming winter Break:

No School

December 21 - January 5:

COUGARS         

HOLIDAY MESSAGE

SENIORS
Want to go on the Disneyland Trip but missed

the deadline? Contact Ms. Stidger via email
or visit room D1 for more information!

JFK FOOD FAIR
The JFK Food Fair - hosted by 26 clubs and

programs - raised over $4,000! Hundreds of
students participated in this FUNdraising event,

last Wednesday, while enjoying a variety of
delicious foods and drinks with friends.


